
BENSCHNEIDER
Photographer

1711 ALAMO COLORADO SPRINGS, COLORADO 80907

April 9, 1977

Dear Lauras

I’m enclosing a Colorado College Summer Catalog and an

Institute Brochure. I’d like to call you soon to see if you can s 

spend a day with us in the Photography Institute at some time 

during the summer,

I hope that all is well with you»

Very Best Wishes

303-473-4294 303-632-5996


